Veliz, Kim

From: CenturyLink Customer <tbella7071@centurytel.net>

Sent: Tuesday, November 27, 2018 5:08 PM

To: City Recorder

Subject: https://protect-us.mimecast.com/s/1SBoC31vQIUmNg2cg_i35

As property owners on Prairie View Dr, and in the flight path of Aurcra Airport Traffic, we would like to be on record for the
following concerns on the expansion:

1. Citizen participation and transparency has been non-forth coming prior to this meeting. We hear money is allocated for
the runway expansion and the plan is ready

to go without a full evaluation of the project and its affects to the area. Since this expansion will highly impact this area,
a full disclosure and analysis needs to be

completed.

2. Infrastructure is a huge constraint to this area and questions need to be answered on water requirements relative to
where this volume will be coming from and how
sewer and runoff will be handled. Who will be expected to fund these?

3. The impact on local transportation will lead to more |1-5 congestion at the southbound auxiliary lanes from Wilsonville
Rd. to Charbornneau & Hwy 551 (I-5 exit 283 to exit 282 A & B.
The Accident frequency in this area is already above quidelines and without road changes, this will worsen.

4. The impact of additional and larger planes will need to be studied on property values. There are a number of jets flying
over our house now on approach, larger ones will not

be good,
We feel the grant application to FAA should be held until these major issues are addressed. The Airport Developers would
like local citizen acceptance but not working with
the community for an acceptable solution will not be in everyones best interest.
Regards,

Anthony & Diane Bella



